
Town Council Meeting -- December 12, 2011 

 

Present: 

Richard Dickinson, President 

David Reese, Town Council Member 

Ellen Townsend, Town Attorney 

Allen Kasper, Town Marshall 

 

Absent: 

Robert Parrin, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

Residents: 

Gene Scott 

Steve Moss 

Ted Dawson 

Margaret Dawson 

 

President Dick Dickinson called the meeting to order.  

 

1. Dick reviewed the list of potential new council members and introduced Steve Moss that was in 

attendance. 

 

2. Dick updated us on the progress of replacing our town signs & street lights.  

 

3. The IPD swat team conducted training in the West home. It will be demolished and a new home will be 

constructed with new owners.  

 

4. Al Kasper reported that our town of Williams Creek has had no new crime incidents. 

 

5. Ellen Townsend advised us that we could add two new members to the Town Council effective Jan 1. 

 

6. The Town Council voted to elect Steve Moss as one of our new Town Council members. He will 

replace Jane Houck.  

 

7. We will elect the two new town council members following the Feb 13 meeting.  

 

The meeting was adjourned by Dick Dickinson at 8:00 

 

MInutes taken by David Reese 


